May Article 1996 Enginer Gazette

The Mount Airy Claybreakers had a wonderful meeting at the home of Peggy Martin on Thursday, May 9th. A plant exchange and a delicious Mexican dinner made completely by Peggy lent a festive air to the meeting. Liz Saniga and Marilyn Berkut created flower arrangements in the oriental Ikebana style as part of the program. At the last Federation meeting the Claybreakers won the following three awards: Chesapeake Bay Foundation, World Gardening, and the Rae Kimmel Scholarship Citation. The Club made contributions to all three programs.

President

Betty Abercrombie

Vice President

Peggy Martin

Recording Secretary

May Kemp

Treasurer

Anne Williams

Corresponding Secretary

Jimmie Nell Finley

Historian

Marie White

The slate was approved unanimously.

The next meeting will be a pot luck dinner at the home of Joyce Meyers on June 3th. The program will be the installation of officers.